
 

Finance & Taxpayer Services 
509 W 5th St 

Red Wing, MN 55066 
 

TO:  County Board of Commissioners   

FROM: Lucas Dahling, Finance Director  

SUBJECT: Approval of Temporary On-Sale Liquor License    

DATE:  February 24, 2023  

 
 
 
Discussion: 
The County can issue a Temporary On-Sale Liquor License to a brewer who manufactures under 
3,500 barrels of beer annually or a micro distiller for an event they sponsor. Imminent Brewing 
would like a Temporary On-Sale Liquor License to be used February 24, 2024 for Winterfest at 
Ferndale Market. If approved, the application will be sent to the Alcohol and Gambling 
Enforcement Division for final approval.   
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends approval of the Temporary On-Sale Liquor License for Imminent Brewing. 
 
 


